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Summary 

This bill modifies an exemption from limitations on vehicle window tinting that are provided 
with a medical prescription, to allow a prescription or physician’s statement that does not carry 
an expiration date when the physician indicates that the driver’s condition is permanent. Under 
current law, the prescription or statement must not be more than two years old. 
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